

# **NYU Shanghai Global Affairs**

# Newsletter #2 September 29, 2015

### Dear Class of 2017 Students,

Welcome to the second edition of your newsletters from the NYU Shanghai Office of Global Affairs. We hope you are enjoying your semester at your study away site.

# **Message from Shanghai Student Mobility Team**

The Office of Global Service (OGS) Outbound will send you the visa application details for your Spring 2016 sites in the upcoming weeks. Please make sure you are checking your NYU email on a daily basis. The NYU Shanghai student mobility team will send supplemental instructions after you receive an email from OGS about your mobility needs. For further visa/immigration questions, please contact <a href="mailto:shanghai.student-mobility@nyu.edu">shanghai.student-mobility@nyu.edu</a>.

#### **NYU Global Library Services**

All NYU Shanghai students at the global sites have access to an extensive range of online full-text collections including books, journals, audio, video and images, and a

variety of library services including email reference through NYU Libraries' website. For more information, please visit <a href="http://guides.nyu.edu/friendly.php?s=global">http://guides.nyu.edu/friendly.php?s=global</a>.

## Call for Publications: The Journal of Politics & International Affairs

The Journal of Politics & International Affairs at NYU is a student-run publication that provides a forum for outstanding student work on relevant, thought-provoking topics in the international landscape. The Journal offers an outstanding opportunity for NYU students to have their original research published in an academic journal. Submissions are evaluated based on their critical analysis as well as their ability to stimulate scholarly discourse.

For more information, please visit: <u>jpianyu.org</u>. If you have any questions regarding the submissions process, please e-mail <u>jpia.club@nyu.edu</u>.

# How to find Academic Support at your Site

You may already be familiar with the academic support staff at your site. Each global academic center has different resources for student academic support. An academic affairs staff member is on-site at each global location to support student needs. Check out the NYU Global Programs <a href="mailto:Academic Resources">Academic Resources</a> page. Students at NYU Abu Dhabi and NYU New York have access to the Academic Resource Centers. If you need assistance finding academic support at your site please contact <a href="mailto:shanghai.globalaffairs@nyu.edu">shanghai.globalaffairs@nyu.edu</a> and we will connect you with the right individuals at your site.

All the best,

Office of Global Affairs

NYU Shanghai

E-mail: shanghai.globalaffairs@nyu.edu

Copyright © 2015 NYU Shanghai, All rights reserved.